
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 6/18/2014 2:03:34 PM 
To: Cheng, James (james.cheng@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Tse, Rick (rick.tse@cpuc.ca.gov); Chen, Jun M. (Jun.Chen@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Follow-up on Spaulding tram corrective actions 

Jim, 

This sounds great. The following four people will attend for PG&E: 

Debbie Powell. Director. Power Generation 

Redacted (Safety Engineering 

Compliance & Audit Redacted 

Erik jacobson, Director, Regulatory Relations 

We will not have any attorneys present and we look forward to a good discussion on safety 
issues related to the Spaulding tram. 

Thanks, 

Erik 

Original Appointment 
From: Cheng, James fmailto:iames.chenQ@couc.ca.oovl 
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 11:05 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Cc: Tse, Rick; Chen, Jun M. 
Subject: Accepted: Follow-up on Spaulding tram corrective actions 
When: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 2:00 PM-3:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: CPUC 

Hi Erik, 

We will have a meeting room available at 455 Golden Gate on the 7th floor. 

Once you and your team have cleared security you should call Rick Tse from the lobby at (415) 355-
5581 Office or Redacted 

One other Engineer Jun Chen will be joining us to observe. 

No attorneys will be present and I am looking forward to a frank and candid discussion. 

Thanks, 

SB GT&S 0765960 
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Jim Cheng 

SB GT&S 0765961 


